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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.
First name

Courtney

Last name

Sexton

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



I'm against having this quarry built in wallan.

The traffic congestion in peak times going into wallan banks back onto the Hume now as it
is. Add in the set of traffic lights that is just as you get off the Hume and it will be a nightmare
to get home in peak times. Not only that it will also cause more accidents to happen due to
cars blocking the Hume freeway for ongoing traffic. This issue should be at the forefront of
your minds in your consideration, especially given the growing population in the Wallan
township. Secondly, the dust that will be created from the quarry is substantial, not only in
the air but on the roads too. Have you driven past a quarry recently? The roads surrounding
are filthy. Wallan is a beautiful and clean township and we do NOT want a quarry built near

our town. Please take into consideration what we the people want for once. Which is no

quarry!

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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